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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Spring Show on Saturday 6th April  

The THACS Spring Show will be held in Tewin Memorial Hall on Saturday 6th April. There 
will be show classes covering flower arranging, flowers, arts & crafts, photography and 
culinary, so I am sure that you can select some suitable categories to enter. Please come 
along, have a go and support your village show. 

We have relaxed the eligibility criteria to enter the show, so do please encourage your 
friends and relatives to enter. 

The Adult & Child Class was introduced last Spring and returns for this show in expanded 
form (not just arts & craft, but baking too!). For entries in this class, a child would pair up 
with a suitable adult (ideally a family member) and they would each produce the specified 
item.  For example, they could each make a drawing or painting of the same thing. The 
resulting pair of pictures would make up the exhibit. Prizes will be awarded to the first, 
second and third Adult & Child pairs. If you are a parent / guardian / grandparent / aunt or 
uncle, this is a great opportunity for you to get together with that child and have some 
productive fun together, whilst helping them to develop their skills (and maybe your own). 
Go on, try it!  

The Show Schedule can be down-loaded from the THACS page on the village website 
(www.tewinvillage.co.uk/clubs/thacs/) or you can get paper copies from Tewin Stores after 
4th March. Once you have the Show Schedule, you’ll be able to see all of the options and 
then select which ones to enter before submitting your completed entry form (and any 
entrance fees) by Sunday 31st March. 

Even if you’re not entering anything yourself, you will be welcome to see the show - free of 
charge – when the doors open to the public at 2:00pm. You will be able to see all of the 
exhibits in the main hall, corridor and Parish Room and to indulge in tea and cake before 
the presentation of prizes at 3.30pm. Afterwards, you will have the opportunity to purchase 
some of the exhibits yourself, in aid of Digswell Nurseries.  

 We look forward to seeing you there. 

Ray Keppler (Show Secretary) 


